
3.3.20

Legal Dept.
Michigan Department of Health and Human Services
333 S. Grand Ave
P.O. Box 30195
Lansing, Michigan 48909

Dear Legal Dept.,

The State of Michigan receives a Grant Contract Between the Michigan Department of 
Health and Human Services and Planned Parenthood in Michigan. Planned Parenthood 
(PP) is a recipient of this grant. 

According to the PP website:

https://www.plannedparenthood.org/health-center/michigan/ann-arbor/48104/ann-arbor-ea
st-health-center-3296-90630/abortion

"Abortion pill (medication abortion) is offered up to 11 WEEKS and 0 days after the start 
of your last menstrual period.  If your last period was more than 11 weeks and 0 days ago, 
read about our in-clinic abortion services below. According to the State of Michigan 
website Medical Abortions (aka abortion pills) are ten weeks or less:  

https://www.michigan.gov/mdhhs/0,5885,7-339-73971_4909_6437_19077-46287--,00.ht
ml

"Medical Abortion

Two drugs are used to end an early pregnancy. Early pregnancy means a pregnancy that is 
TEN WEEKS (70 days).."

Grant contract recipient Planned Parenthood has been violating their Grant Contract 
Agreement with the State of Michigan for quite a while now. Please pull the grant from 
them and give the monies to another organization that will not give the State of Michigan 
a black eye.

This calls for immediate action. All grant monies should be returned as soon as possible.



Thank you very much.

Enclosure:

Grant Contract Agreement


